
Circular No – 051 / 2024 

Date: 19.07.2024 

KEA IN THE NEWS 

Letter to Government regarding Local Candidates Bill 

1. The Government of Karnataka had proposed a Bill for Employment to Local

Candidates in Industries, Factories and Other Establishments. KEA submitted

its views and suggestions to the Chief Minister by letter dated 18.07.2024.

A copy of the said letter was circulated to the members under KEA circular

no.50/2024 dated 18.07.2024.

2. The views of the Association have been widely covered in the Press.  The

reports appeared in Deccan Herald and Economic Times of 19.07.2024 are

enclosed for the information of members.

3. Further developments, if any, in this behalf will be circulated to the members.



 

 

 

 

Date: 19.07.2024 

 



Date: 19.07.2024 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 
Sd/ 

[B C Prabhakar] 
 President 


